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Erica Krauss

From: donotreply@daytonfreight.com
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 8:44 AM
To: Logistics
Subject: Dayton Freight Service Alert

 
 

 

 

Service Alert  
 

 

Back to back winter storms have impacted service across the entire Dayton Freight 

service area. Although the majority of our centers are open today, we are working 

through shipments from the last several days and widespread delays should still be 

expected.  

 

We will not be offering Guaranteed Service shipments for  

2/16, 2/17, 2/18, or 2/19.  

 

No additional pickups will be accepted today going to:  

NSH- Lebanon, TN  

BGR- Bowling Green, KY  

MEM- Memphis, TN  

JTN- Lexington, TN  

 

 

In addition, many facilities for our partner Southeastern Freight Lines remain closed 

today and freight destined for those centers will not be accepted.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we manage 
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these conditions and the safety of our employees. As conditions change all details 

will be posted on our website at www.daytonfreight.com.  
 
  
 

 
 

Thank you for your business! 

This email was sent from a notification-only address that cannot accept incoming email. Please do not reply to the email. 
If you wish to unsubscribe to this message, click here. 

 

 

 
 

Dayton Freight Lines, Inc 
6450 Poe Ave.  

Dayton OH 45414 
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